
Happy New Year!

Things were busy for the volunteers during the fall of 2023.  Heritage 
School welcomed nearly 400 students from 22 total classes, primarily in the 
month of October.  Students who visited came from area parochial, private, 
and public schools. 

A few repairs were made to the building 
to keep it in tip top shape.  This included 
tuck pointing the exterior brick, glazing 
the windows to seal them, repairing and 
painting door/window frames, sanding and 
cleaning desks and replacing and painting 
the cellar doors.  We appreciate the hard 
work of those who completed these 
important projects. 

Thank you for your continued support 
of Heritage School.  We are looking 
forward to spring and the visits from 
Sheboygan Area School District 
fourth grade classes.

With Appreciation,
Friends of Heritage School Council
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